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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 19/20: 246 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 05/08/2019.  
 
Unfortunately we are unable to provide you with the information requested as: 
 
CHECK is the umbrella term for the National Cyber Security Centre approved penetration test 
companies and the method in which they conduct a penetration test. 

Could you please tell me whether you have had a CHECK test in i) 2016/17, ii) 2017/18 and iii) 
2018/19? 

Could you also tell me what cyber security do you have aside from CHECK work including the 
following i) user education ii) other penetration tests iii) internal security team iv) other. 

Could you please tell me how many incidents of cyber-attacks you have recorded since the 
beginning of 2017? 

Of these can you tell me how many incidents were referred to external sources including the police, 
the National Crime Agency and the National Cyber Security Centre? 

And how many of these incidents were handled internally? 

 

Section 38 (1) (A): This exemption is applied as it would be likely to endanger the safety of 
the Trust. In this instance, releasing information about cyber security could put the Trust’s 
cyber security at risk which is a risk to the health records of our patients and directly affects 
their physical health or safety.      
 
 


